
 

 

NOTICE: 
Makena Prior Authorization No  
Longer Submitted to Medical PA Department 
 
 
 
 
Valued Providers,  
 
Effective 1/1/2017, Health Choice Arizona (HCA) and Health Choice Integrated Care (HCIC) 
require that prior authorization requests for the medication Makena be submitted to our 
Pharmacy Department and not our Medical Prior Authorization Department. Additionally, the 
medication will need to be billed via a pharmacy transaction. 
 
Please see the Pharmacy Medication Prior Authorization Request Forms available on our 
websites, HealthChoiceAZ.com (HCA) and HealthChoiceIntegratedCare.com (HCIC). Please be 
sure to attach all pertinent clinical documentation with your requests. 
 
Once the medication is approved, the process for administration of the medication has not 
changed. Health Choice continues to utilize Optum for any member who needs to have the 
medication administered at home. If you have further questions about this process change, 
please contact our Member Services team at 1-800-322-8670 or e-mail our Maternity 
Department at HCH_MCH_CM@iasishealthcare.com.  
 
 
 
 
 


